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Friends, 

     Greetings from Nottingham Monthly Meeting of Baltimore Yearly Meeting of the Religious Society of 
Friends (BYM).  

     We commend to your loving care and hospitality, our member Jason Eaby as he continues to travel 
among Friends to worship, to listen and to learn. Jason feels led to travel among Friends, seeking to find 
greater understanding and Spiritual growth through deep listening and worship with others and sharing 
in the presence of the Inner Light as Way Opens. His experiences have allowed him to share with us the 
wealth of diversity in worship, process and witness within the wider Religious Society of Friends.   

     Jason is a life-long member of Nottingham Monthly Meeting and has been active at the Monthly, 
Quarterly and Yearly Meeting levels for many years. Jason has served on the Nominating, Program, 
Stewardship & Finance and Youth Programs Committees at the Yearly Meeting level. He has been the 
audio-visual technician for BYM’s Annual Sessions for more than 25 years. Jason is also involved with 
F.W.C.C. at both the Section and World level. He is currently a BYM representative to the Section of the 
Americas and serves as their Assistant Treasurer and on their Finance Committee. At the World level, 
he’s been a BYM Representative to the Dublin Triennial in 2007, the World Gathering of Friends in 2012 
in Kenya and most recently to the International Representatives Meeting in Pisac, Peru in 2016. His 
experiences in Dublin and with F.W.C.C. have inspired him to travel among Friends. 

     Jason is a member of the BYM Inter-visitation Working Group. The Inter-visitation Program of 
Baltimore Yearly Meeting (BYM) seeks to nurture the beloved community of Friends by encouraging, 
preparing, and supporting those who travel among Friends. Through a simple “ministry of presence” we 
hope to be spiritually and prayerfully present, and to get to know each other in that which is eternal.  

     Nottingham Monthly Meeting of the Religious Society of Friends unites with Jason’s leading to this 
ministry of Inter-visitation. We trust that you will benefit, as we have, from worship with him. We 
commend him to your care and hospitality. 

Approved and minuted at our Meeting for Worship with a Concern for Business held Fourth Month, 9, 
2017. 

In Friendship, 

 

Gail M. Pietrzyk 
Clerk, Nottingham Monthly Meeting 


